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Bobby Griffin Memorial Art Award 
 
We were pleased to reestablish the Bobby Griffin Memorial Art Award in 2016, The Scholarship was 
initially established in 1973 after Bob’s passing at the age of 19 while he was attending the University of 
California Santa Barbara majoring in Art.  “JB” James B Griffin Bob’s younger Brother who oversaw 
the award from 2016 – 2020 spent the majority of his career in graphics and printing and attended Art 
Center College  briefly in 1980. The Scholarship is now managed by the South Pasadena High School 
Alumni Association who also oversee all the great Scholarships that are awarded annually at South 
Pasadena High School to deserving Seniors.         
    
Our mission initially was to help raise funds to create a lasting endowment for the award which is  
awarded in the amount of  $500 annually to a deserving South Pasadena High School Senior who has 
an interest in pursuing Art as a career and submits a portfolio of work with 10 pieces  in the areas of 
paintings, drawings, logos, photography including digital arts.        
 
If you would like more information on contributing to the Bobby Griffin Memorial Art 
Scholarship Award At South Pasadena High School you can contact: 
South Pasadena High School Alumni Association  
PO  BOX 1219 
South Pasadena, CA 91031-1219 
email: scholarships-sphsaa@sphsaa.org 
www.SPHSAA.org  
   
  
Sincerely,  

JB 
 
“JB” James B. Griffin, Tiger Class of 73’  
Bobby’s younger brother     
 

 
https://jbgmg.com/bobby-griffin-memorial 
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